December 2023

EIC(SOD DANCE CHAT.

eav claire school of dance.

WHAT'S UP AT ECSOD?
» >

+ HAPPY HOLIDAYS!

Happy Holidays from all of us at ECSOD! We hope you have a safe and wonderful holiday
season with your families and friends! We have some fun and exciting things happening this
month including our Winter Dance Show, Holidazzle Week and Winter Break! It's the most
wonderful time of the year!

+ ECSOD WINTER DANCE SHOW!

Sunday, December 3rd
Shows at 2:00 & 4:00pm
The Oxford (ECCT)

Tickets are $5 each and are available on your parent portal. They will also be available for
purchase at the door. A portion of all proceeds will go to local families in need this
holiday season.

+ HOLIDAZZLE WEEK AT ECSOD!

December 17 - 22

We will be celebrating the holidays all week at ECSOD! Wear your favorite holiday attire,
decorate your hair, and let's party! Snacks, games, activities, and more during your regular
class day/time!

+ WINTER BREAK!

December 23 - January 6

Mark your calendars for Winter Break! The studio will be closed these weeks. Enjoy your time
with family and friends and have a wonderful Christmas and a happy New Year!

+ WINTER MINI-SESSION!

Our next Mini-Session will begin the week of January 15th! Give the gift of dance this year!
Registration opens soon...

@ THINKING AHEAD...
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* REMINDER: Your Spring Show Costume balance will be charged in addition to your December
tuition installment on December 15.

* Classes resume January 7th after Winter Break

www.eauclaireschoolofdance.com info@eauclaireschoolofdance.com




